
 Chameleon Class Newsletter End of Term 3  

 
 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
 

As we come to the end of Term 3, we wanted to take a moment to reflect 
on the fantastic achievements of Chameleon Class. We have been 
incredibly proud of how the children have applied themselves, particularly 
with their outstanding contributions to our school production of Joseph 
and the Amazing Technicolour Dreamcoat. Our annual school production 
requires tremendous commitment from the entire school community, and 
we could not have done it without your invaluable support. A huge thank 
you from everyone at Langley Fitzurse! 

 
This term, Chameleon Class has been busy with a wide range of engaging 
learning experiences. In English, our writing has been inspired by the book 
Secrets of the Sun King. The children explored persuasive writing, crafting 
letters to Howard Carter, urging him to reconsider entering King 
Tutankhamun's tomb. They also delved into the features of newspaper 
reports and participated in various reading comprehension activities based 
on the book.  

 

In Maths, Year 5 students have been focusing on fractions, working hard to understand and simplify them. 
Year 6 students have been tackling measurement conversions, fractions, and complex word problems. We 
have been thoroughly impressed with their dedication and the positive approach they have shown in their 
maths lessons.  
 

For History, Chameleon Class has been learning about Ancient Egypt. The children explored the significance 
of the River Nile and the fascinating world of Egyptian gods. In Science, our focus has been on classifying 
organisms, where the students developed a solid understanding of how to group and categorise living 
things.  
 

In Art, we explored the works of various abstract artists, using their techniques to depict emotions. The 
children did a wonderful job explaining what each colour represented and thoroughly enjoyed 
experimenting with different painting styles.  
 

Our RE lessons have had the children finding out about pilgrimage. After sharing some of the important 
moments in our own lives, we learnt about Hajj: one of the five pillars of Islam, and the significance of 
Muslims visiting Mecca. We will continue this topic a little after half term, where we will have a visitor into 
class to share his own pilgrimage experiences. 
  
For Computing, the children learned about databases, both digital and non-digital. They compared the two 
types, gaining valuable insights into how data is organised and utilised.  
 

Thank you once again for your continued support. We are incredibly proud of Chameleon Class and all they 
have achieved this term. We look forward to an exciting Term 4 filled with more learning adventures.  
 
Wishing you all a restful and enjoyable break.  
 
Warm regards, 
Mr Miles, Mr Osler, Mrs Flynn and Mrs Tayler 


